
CHITTARANJAN LOCOMOTIVE WORKS 

PRESS RELEASE 

Member (Traction & Rolling Stock), Railway Board visits CLW 

CHITTARANJAN, 23.01.2025;  

Shri Braj Mohan Agrawal, Member (Traction & Rolling Stock) Railway Board visited  Chittaranjan 
Locomotive Works (CLW) on 22nd  & 23rd January, 2025.  

On the first day of his visit, Shri Agrawal paid floral tributes to Deshbandhu Chittaranjan Das and Chaired 
a meeting with Shri Vijay Kumar, General Manager and Principal Heads of Departments and discussed 
various issues in the Administrative office conference Room.   

On 23rd January, during his visit, a tree plantation programme was organised in the Ganapati Memorial 
premises wherein Shri Braj Mohan Agrawal planted sampling in presence of   Shri Vijay Kumar, General 
Manager; Shri Avinash Singh Kushwah, Executive Director/Electrical Engineering (Rolling Stock-
II)/Railway Board,Shri S. K. Verma, Principal Chief Electrical Engineer and Principal Heads of 
Departments. 

Later, Shri Braj Mohan Agrawal visited various shops inside the workshop covering Shell, Bogie, Traction 
Motors & Loco Assembly Shops and shown around the manufacturing activities during the visit. Later, 
Shri Agrawal visited the Deshbandhu Heritage Loco Park & shown around the rich preserved heritage 
history of locomotives showcased within the precinct and the captivating exhibits of the Amrit Digital 
gallery. 

Shri Agrawal also visited the Heritage Museum in the Administrative office premises & appreciated the 
exhibits preserved. Later, Shri Agrawal, addressed CLW officers  in the conference room. Shri Agrawal, 
interacted with unions and association representatives in the conference room of the administrative 
building and the representatives handed over the memorandum . 


